
Hi Adele and Alan 
  
Happy New Year to you both! 
  
I know I took an action away after the last Cowal Transport Forum regarding deployment of MV 
Coruisk on the Gourock/Dunoon route. As you are probably aware, with the delayed work on 
Gourock linkspan to 16th February at the earliest, MV Coruisk is in layup at Troon now until further 
notice, as she can only operate on the route with the linkspan and the boat steps. We have also only 
received funding for her to operate her usual commuter runs from Transport Scotland, and not to 
operate in full in replacement of MV Ali Cat. 
  
I’m afraid I’m not in a position as yet to advise on the docking dates for MV Ali Cat and MV Argyll 
Flyer this year as these remain very fluid. As soon as these are confirmed I will share these with you 
and the forum. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Tommy Gore    
Area Operations Manager (Clyde)  
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